
 

Dear MoSAPI User, 
  
Please be aware that the ICANN organization will be performing scheduled platform 
maintenance to the Monitoring System API (MoSAPI) as follows: 
  

• 21 May 2020 starting at 16:30 UTC and ending on 21 May 2020 at 18:30 UTC 
  
MoSAPI will be in maintenance mode to all users during this maintenance window, so please 
plan accordingly. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience. 
  
For any questions, please contact ICANN Global Support at globalsupport@icann.org. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Technical Services Team 
Global Domains Division 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 
 

 


